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Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Jerusalem

Last Name - Walker 

Organization Name - Tri-Area Community Health Center / Floyd 

Comment - Please help Virginia by expanding Medicaid here. This is good for the Commonwealth in so many ways. 
It helps individuals and families get the health care they need. It helps care providers to be compensated for their 
services, which maintains access to care (and is also good for the economy). Because people will not delay seeking 
care, it will help maintain a strong and productive workforce. Thank you for your service to our Commonwealth.
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